
 
 
 

Election Truth Alliance Seeks Legal Action to #VerifyTheVote: 
When an eligible voter casts a ballot in an election, it is their right and expectation for that vote 
to be accurately counted. The Election Truth Alliance (ETA) remains concerned about possible 
voter disenfranchisement in the 2024 U.S. Presidential Election. Reasons for concern include:  

● Warnings from cybersecurity experts that significant election security breaches took 
place between 2020 and 2024, making hand recounts in swing states advisable.  

● The U.S. Department of the Treasury’s recent sanctions placed on Iranian and Russian 
actors for attempted foreign election interference. 

● FBI-confirmation of 200+ bomb threats originating from Russian email domains called 
into polling places on election day.  

More recently, the ETA’s analysis of ballot-level voting data has identified patterns consistent 
with manipulation – raising concerns about the integrity and legitimacy of the results as 
reported. 

To ensure voter confidence in this and future elections, our organization is seeking to open 
lawsuits in key states, as quickly as possible, to verify the election results in targeted counties 
where data indicates potential manipulation.To do this, we need: 

● State-Specific Legal Practitioners Welcome: The ETA invites additional legal 
practitioners who are licensed to practice in the seven swing states, particularly where 
ETA’s data and analysis indicates the strongest signs of manipulation, to get in touch. 
County-specific data that we have already analyzed will be posted to our website in the 
coming days as we continue to work through data available for other impacted states.  

● Volunteers. If you are interested in sharing your time and expertise with us to support 
this effort, please visit the volunteer sign-up sheet on our website. 

● Donations and Contributions. The ETA is a grassroots, non-partisan organization. 
While our non-profit status is being finalized, you can contribute to our interim legal fund 
on the ‘Donate’ section of our website. 

● Partners, Validators, and Amplifiers. We are seeking like-minded organizational 
partners, experts, and communities to amplify our message. 

Common-sense election hygiene – hand recounts, voting system audits, and other integrity 
checks – are all critical components of a strong and functional democracy. In the weeks that 
followed the 2024 US Election, no recounts were formally requested by presidential candidates 
prior to the state-set deadlines. As more data becomes available, it has become clear that the 
American electorate would benefit from verification measures. 

We welcome and invite you to be part of our movement to ensure that every vote counts, and 
that the democratic process remains transparent, free, and fair. 
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